
WE WELCOME NEW MEMBERS † PLEASE FILL OUT A NEW MEMBER REGISTRATION FORM AND SUBMIT IT TO THE  PARISH OFFICE (OR DROP IT IN THE OFFERTORY BASKET).  THE FORMS ARE LOCATED IN THE FRONT OF THE CHURCH. 
 

Dear Parishioners and visitors of Holy Spirit 
Parish & Christ the King Mission:  
In November, the Church, in a special way, prays for 
those who have gone before us and sleep in 
Peace.  During the beautiful month of November, 
we remember all who have completed their earthly 
pilgrimage and fell asleep with the hope of a 
Resurrection. During two important days, November 
1st and 2nd, the Church wishes to draw attention to 
the vocation of every human being, that everyone 
has been called to eternal life, and Jesus will raise 
us all on the last day. As we confess in the Creed, 
we believe in the communion of saints, that is, in the 
communion of people who are in union with each 
other in Christ. We also believe that we, who are still 
alive, being a pilgrim people, can help those who 
have died in Christ through our daily prayers, by 
requesting masses for them, and through penance. 
  
Let us pray for the souls who purify themselves in 
Purgatory and ask our Merciful God that one day He 
will grant them a place of happiness, light, and 
peace in His paradise.  
Have a blessed week everyone.  
Father. Peter 

 
† With Sympathy † 

Father Peter and the community of Holy Spirit 
Parish and Christ the King Mission extend their 
deepest sympathy to the family of Mark Hopkins. 
Mark’s father, Cecil Hopkins, passed away on 
Tuesday, September 21, 2021.  May he rest in 
Eternal Glory and may his loved ones receive God’s 
consolation and peace.  Please keep the Hopkins 
family in your prayers. 
 
Holy Spirit Catholic Church will not have daily 
(morning) Mass October 18th through October 21st.  
Daily Mass will resume on October 22, 2021. 
Christ the King Mission will not have Mass and 
Adoration on Tuesday, October 19th.   
 
Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday.  We will 
have a second collection for The Society for the 
Propagation of the Faith. 
 
Holy Spirit Parish extends Congratulations to 
Channing Jones, daughter of Stuart & Frankie 
Jones on her Baptism on Sunday, October 10, 2021.  

“By water and the Holy Spirit, you have received the 
gift of new life… you have become a new creation 
and have clothed yourself in Christ.” (Rite of Baptism 
for Children). 
 

Holy Spirit Parish Council 
Fr. Peter and the community of Holy Spirit Parish would 
like to thank J.J. Morgan and Lu Morgan for their time 
and dedication while serving on the Parish Council.  
Both J.J. and Lu have decided to step down from their 
position of President and Secretary.  Fr. Peter would 
like to encourage anyone interested in filling either one 
of these positions to contact him directly. 
 

All Souls Remembrance 
In the month of November, we remember and pray for 
the deceased. Fr. Peter would like to pray for your 
deceased loved ones throughout the month. All Souls 
Envelopes are available in the vestibule of the church 
(registered parishioners-they are included with your 
offertory envelopes that are mailed to you).  Please 
print the names clearly so that we can record them in 
the Frame for the Intention of the Dead which will be 
placed at the foot of the altar during the month of 
November. We ask that you return the envelope 
with your donation no later than October 24th  to 
allow sufficient time to record the names.  
 

A copy of our Financial Profile for the period covering 
July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021 is located on the Bulletin 
Board for all parishioners to review. 
 

CYO Meeting 
The CYO (grades 6 through 12) will meet every 1st & 3rd 
Sunday of the month.  The next meeting will take place 
on Sunday, November 7 , 2021 after the 6:00 p.m. 
Mass in the Community Center.   
 

Holy Spirit Parish is looking for a  
Youth Minister for our CYO 

If you or someone that you know is interested, we are 
asking you to please contact Deacon John Jennings.   

 
On-Line Giving 

Dear parishioners, we just wanted to remind you that 
we now offer online giving.  Please visit our website at 
www.holyspiritcc.com and click on the igive tab.  On-
Line Giving is a secure and confidential way to offer 
your contributions.  Of course, you may continue to 
donate each week by using the method that works best 
for you. For those of you who do not receive 

personalized envelopes that come in the mail, we also 
have blank offertory envelopes available in the 
vestibule of the church. However you choose to give, 
we appreciate your generous contributions.    
 
   MASS FOR FAMILY & FRIENDS: You can have 
Masses offered for the deceased as well as for living 
family and friends ($10 stipend per Mass). Mass cards 
and envelopes are available at the Parish office.  We 
strongly advise that you contact the office if you wish to 
have a Mass celebrated on a specific date.  If a Mass 
Intention has already been scheduled for that date, 
your Mass Intention will be scheduled on the next 
available date. 
 
HOMEBOUND VISITS: Fr. Peter is able to visit the 
homebound parishioners and Minister to them the 
Sacraments of Confession, Communion and Anointing.  
Contact the Parish Office or Fr.  Peter directly (228-
233-0947) if you would like him to visit your relative. 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:   
Fr. Peter is available for Confession every day, before 
daily Mass and after, or by appointment. 
 
ANNULMENTS:  Please contact Fr. Peter if you are in 

need of an Annulment (228) 233-0947. 
 
CK & HS COMBINED ACTIVITIES 
CYO :   (6th-12th) 7:00pm to 8:00pm 1st & 3rd  Sunday – 
Parish Hall  
Youth Ministers:   
RCIA:  Wednesday. 6:30pm-8:00 pm – Parish Hall 
K of C Meeting: 1st  Wed. of the month at 7pm.- KC Hall 
Parish Charity: Tuesdays- 4:30pm.-5:00pm C.K.  
Boy Scouts Troup 826: Michael Rosas -Tuesdays-
6:30pm- HSCC 

 
HOLY SPIRIT ACTIVITIES: 6705 Jim Ramsay  
Road, Vancleave, 39565 
Altar Society – Margaret Brenke, 
President 
Maintenance – Mark Hopkins 
CCD Director:  Jessica Maddox 
CCD Grades K-9 – Sunday 9:30 a.m.-
10:45 a.m. 
CCD Grades 10 & 11 – Wed. 6:15 
p.m.-7:30 p.m. HSCC 
Bible Study – Wed. after 8:00am 
Mass and Tuesday evenings at 
6:30pm in the Holy Spirit Community 
Center. 
 

CHRIST THE KING ACTIVITIES 
10601 Daisy Vestry Rd, Latimer, MS  39565 
CCD Director:  Shirley McCusker 
CD: Grades K – 11th- Sunday 10:15am-11:15am 
Parish Council:  2nd Tuesday at 6:45pm 
Altar Society/Flowers – Tina Shoemaker, 
President.   Please contact her at (228) 238-3791.  
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Please pray for vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate, and Religious Life. Please pray for 
our seminarians: Michael Johnson, Chris Collins, 
John Olivier, Adam Frey, Jesse Schmitt, Christian 
Baca, Marcelo Gois, Jacob Lott and Deacon 
Tomasz Powroznik, and permanent deacons; our 
Service Men & Women:  Chad Parker, James 
Griffith, Scott Fisher, Patrick Ekhlas, Josh Iler, 
Andrew Cribbs, Michael Ferencak, Bruce 
Spearnock, Kris Moe, Joshua Cook and Matthew 
Ekhlas; those in nursing or assisted living 
homes  and those who are ill: Maria Kmiecik, Joe 
Martin, Garrett Windham, Bryleigh Brochard, Albert 
Santa Cruz, Thomas Newman, Jim Hinton, Sandra 
Hill, Beverly Reese, Gwen Flurry, Mary Osterman, 
ell Kieff and Miguel Saavedra. 
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King 
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MASS LECTOR 
Altar Servers 

Sat Oct  23 
4:00 pm  CK 

Owen Trochesset 
 

Sat Oct 23 
6:00 pm  HS 

Doris Santa Cruz 
 
Joseph Cook 

Sun Oct 24 
     9:15 am CK 

Mary Smith 
 
Addie Illich 

Sun Oct 24 
11:00 am  HS 

Loren Vickrey 
 
Addison Smith 

Sun Oct 24 
6:00 pm HS 

Michael Rosas 
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